
       Notice of Public Input Session 

            

 

 

The Blue Ribbon Commission on Community Services and Facilities 

invites the members of the general public to present information as to 

the services they believe need to be provided in the program areas of 

human services, health and wellness, seniors, and recreational needs.  

This session will be held at: 

 

6:30 p.m. 

Thursday, February 10, 2011 

at 

Moultonborough Town Hall 

6 Holland Street  

Moultonborough, NH 03254 

 

If you are unable to attend but wish to submit comments, please do so 

such that they are received by the close of business on the day of the 

input session, to Ms. Wendy Smith, at PO Box 139, Moultonborough, 

NH 03254, or by fax to 603.4765835 or by email to 

wsmith@moultonboroughnh.gov  

 

Posted this 24th day of January, 2011. 

 

/s/ Erik Taylor 

     Chairman 

 

Posted:  Meredith News 01/27/11 & 02/03/11 

  Town Web and Bulletin Boards (9) 

 

 

mailto:cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov

